PUBLIC NOTICE

The Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality announces the following date for the
meeting of the Louisiana Motor Fuels Underground Storage Tank Trust Fund Advisory Board:

Thursday, August 20, 2020 1:00 P.M.

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the historical venue of the meeting has been changed. Instead
of conducting the meeting at Galvez Building, 602 North Fifth Street, Baton Rouge, Louisiana
70802, the meeting will be held remotely. The meeting can be accessed via phone number (636)
651- 3182, with a conference code 365063 or via PC, Mac, Linux, 108 or Android at the
following link, using password (829707).

https://deglouisiana.zoom.us/j/96722119753?pwd=TE 1xeXhSSkc5V2JOUkZ4aXYvekQ5UT09

Questions regarding the meeting can be directed to Ms. Melissa Vizinat, Environmental Project
Coordinator, at (225) 219-1821 or via email at Melissa. Vizinat@la.gov.



RE: Public Notice Publication
To Public Notice Department of the Advocate

Please publish the attached notice in the Public Notices section of your newspaper on or before
July 20, 2020. This notice is to run one time only. Correction of formatting errors prior to
publication is requested. For payment purposes, please send the invoice and Affidavit of
Publication to:

LA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY
PO BOX 4303
BATON ROUGLE, LA 70821-4303

If you have any questions, you may contact Ms. Melissa Vizinat, Environmental Project
Coordinator, at (225) 219-1821. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Melissa Vizinat

Environmental Project Coordinator
LDEQ Financial Services

Trust Fund Section





